
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I-480 Ramps at Harney Street to Close Nov. 15-18 

 

Nov. 14, 2024 (Omaha, Neb.) — Beginning Friday, Nov. 15, at 9 a.m. through Monday, Nov. 18, at  

6 a.m., weather permitting, the Harney Street ramp to Interstate 480 (I-480) southbound will be closed 

to complete pavement repairs on the ramps. 
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More information about NDOT and Omaha metro area city and county projects can be found at 

ndot.info/mtm For a real-time look at traffic, visit 511.nebraska.gov. Stay safe during construction 

– plan ahead, follow detours and always remember: buckle up, phone down.  
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